
Over 5,000 homes and businesses will change addresses, 
and while most will continue to have the same postcodes, 
three of the new suburbs, Aintree, Deanside and Fraser Rise, 
will have a new postcode, 3336.

Emergency services (police, SES, fire services and ambulance) 
and other government agencies, including water authorities, 
will be updated with the new addresses.

So, why are we changing?
We’re growing really quickly! Welcoming the new suburbs 
means that Council can create smaller, character-filled 
neighbourhoods that are easy to find and navigate.  
They’ll have their own particular landmarks and will  
remain as unique and diverse as the people who live there.

WANT TO KNOW MORE?

For further information visit 
Council’s website or call.

9747 7200

melton.vic.gov.au/newsuburbs

GOVERNMENT  ORGANISATIONS	

Australian Electoral Commission	   

Australian Taxation Office	   

Centrelink	   

Child Support Agency	   

DonateLife	   

Medicare	   

Pet microchip registry	   

School, TAFE, University	   

Seniors card	   

Veterans’ Affairs	   

VicRoads (driver’s licence; vehicle registration)	   

NON-GOVERNMENT ORGANISATIONS	

Accountant	   

Automobile associations, RACV, roadside assist	   

Banks, credit unions, financial advisers, superannuation funds	   

Charities	   

Child, after school and vacation care	   

Clubs, social and community groups, gym	   

Family and friends	   

Insurance, car, house, contents, health, ambulance, life	   

Legal representatives (lawyers, solicitors etc)	   

Loyalty programs and store cards (FlyBuys, QANTAS, Myer One)	   

Medical, doctor, dentist, health professionals, pharmacies 	   

Newspaper, magazine, mail order subscriptions	   

Pay TV, Foxtel, Netflix, Stan	   

Telecommunications, internet, home and mobile phone provider	   

Toll tags (e-tag, MYKI)	   

Union affiliations	   

Utilities, electricity, gas	   

Vehicle service centres and repairers	   

Veterinary service	   

Other	   

Other	   

CHANGE OF ADDRESS CHECKLIST

So, what do I need to do? 
You’ll need to advise organisations like insurance companies, gas and electricity suppliers, the  
Australian Tax Office, medical providers, banks etc of the change. See below for a handy checklist. 


